
From: Melanie Wang <Melanie.Wang@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 12:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Hosting report for 10/18/19  
 
Hello, 
 
On Friday, October 18, I attended the Chicago Children's Choir’s annual gala as a guest of the Choir, per 
the request of my department to have a City staff presence. The event details are as follows:  
 

Chicago Red Jacket Optional 
10.18.19 
The Geraghty - 2520 S. Hoyne Ave.  
6:30 reception 
7:30 dinner and performance 

 
More information on the Choir is available at ccchoir.org. The Chicago Children's Choir is in residence at 
the Chicago Cultural Center. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melanie Wang | Director of Cultural Planning 

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events | City of Chicago 
 

mailto:Melanie.Wang@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Melanie.Wang@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

